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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 2056565

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 & 50-324/LICENSE NOS. DPR-7) & DPR-62
POWER UPRATE - REVISION OF PROPOSED SUBMITTAL SCHEDULE

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm recent telephons discussions with members of the Nuciear
Regulatory Commission statf concerning Carolina Powe r & Light Company's revised schedule for
submitting a powaer uprate license amendment applicz.tion for the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant,
Units 1 and 2. By letter dated February 6, 1992 (S« riai: NLS-82-011), CP&L informed the NRC of
its intent to submit a power uprate license amendment application in November 1892, Carolina
Power & Light Company surrently intends to submit the puwer uprate license amendment
application to the NRC in May 1993. Based on this schedule, the Company intends to request NRC
approval of the Brunswick power uprate license amendment application by June 1, 1994,

Threwgh our NRR Project Manager, we wili continue to keep the Staff informed of our progress.
Please refer any auestions regarding this submittal to Mr. W. R. Murray at (918) 546-4661.

Yours very truly,

A (H

D. C. McCarthy /
Manager
Nuclear Licensing Section
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